Holladay, Cleve

From: Halpin, Mike

Sent: Monday, July 31, 2006 8:25 AM
To: Holladay, Cleve

Cc: Koerner, Jeff

Subject: RE: Seminole Unit 3
Attachments: Seminole 3

Cleve —

I've not yet received your Air Quality write-up, nor a response to my question from last Monday regarding the averaging
time for SO, (see attached).
| wanted to get this to Jeff and Trina for review starting today if possible.

" Mike

From: Halpin, Mike

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2006 1:19 PM
To: Holladay, Cleve

Cc: Koerner, Jeff; Vielhauer, Trina
Subject: Seminole Unit 3

Cleve —

I'm attaching the Draft Technical/BACT, which has been revised to incorporate Trina and Jeff's initial review. Itis ready
for you to develop and incorporate the Air Quality write-up. For starters, I've copied and pasted the language from your
report on Units 1 and 2 into that part of the report.

My hope is to have the completed package to Jeff and Trina for review, by the COB on a week from Friday (July 28M), so
I'd appreciate it if | could get it a day beforehand (next Thursday) so that | can ensure that the formatting is consistent.

If, as a result of your review, you require me to incorporate specific permit conditions, please let me know as soon as you
are able, since | am beginning to write the Draft Permit now.

Thanks.

Call if you need to discuss.

Mike
245-8993



